
 

 

Greasby Junior School 
Mill Lane, Greasby, Wirral. CH49 3AR 

T: 0151 677 1837   

E: schooloffice@greasby-junior.wirral.sch.uk 

W: www.greasby-junior.wirral.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Emma Ball 

 

 Care, Courtesy and Consideration 
 

Newsletter: 22.03.24 
 

Merit of the Week 
 

Year 3: Joseph V & Stanley J 
Year 4: Summer L & Cole S 
Year 5: Zach G & Helena F 
Year 6: Ben Mc & Alfie L 

Attendance 
 
Year 3: 97.7% 
Year 4: 97.0% 
Year 5: 94.5% 
Year 6: 88.5% 
Whole School: 94.2% 

Kindness Awards 
 

Year 3: Sophia T 
Year 4: Tiffer L 
Year 5: Molly L 
Year 6: Reece B 

Golden Table Awards 
 

Year 3: Noah P 
Year 4: Thea G 
Year 5: Reagan W 
Year 6: Jayashalom M 

What’s on at school next week?  
(Week beginning 15th April) 

SUMMER UNIFORM TO BE WORN FROM THIS DATE 
 

 

Monday: Homework Club (12:00pm) 
Recorder Club (12:30pm) 
Yr5/6 Cricket – Boys (12:30pm) 
Rock Steady Music Concert (2:50pm) 
 

Thursday: Homework Club (12:00pm) 
Yr4-6 Time Out Thursday (12:30pm) 
Yr3-6 Athletics (12:30pm) 
School Council (12:30pm) 
Chess Club (3:35pm) 
 Tuesday: Homework Club (12:00pm) 

Drama with Desna (12:30pm) 
Yr5/6 Netball (12:30pm) Friday: 

 
 
 

Yr4-6 Film Friday (12:30pm) 
Choir (12:30pm) 
 
 Wednesday: Homework Club (12:00pm) 

Golden Table (12:00pm) 
Yr5/6 Cricket – Girls (12:30pm) 
Yr3-6 Gardening Club (12:30pm) 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Easter Service 

 

 

 
 
Thank to our Year 5 pupils and staff who led the Easter Service this Tuesday. It was a wonderful event enjoyed by 
many. Thank you to the children who participated in our Easter hat celebrations. Many bunny ears and bonnets were 
on show adding a spot of fun and colour to the festivities.   
 
 

 
‘Eggs’citing sort of day!  
Today, we had a wonderful celebration with our egg 
decorating ‘eggs’hibition. The ideas, designs and final displays were so creative and, in some cases, an example of 
engineering prowess! Many of the eggs showed the children’s interests and hobbies, while others shared important 
messages of showing care to others as well as looking after our world. A huge well done to all who took part, and 
thank you to the adults who undoubtedly helped. 
 
Final congratulations must go to the year group winners: Aniya, Joseph, Chloe, Charlie, Harper, Immy, Robin & Olly.  



 

Today has also seen each class enjoying a spot of egg rolling, or should I say egg under-arm throwing, on the 
playground. Unfortunately, with all of this wet weather we have been having, our field is water logged, and in places, 
has turned into a lovely new holiday home for the ducks! The children did brilliantly, cheering each other on and 
applauding the winners.  
 

   
 

Huge congratulations to the year group winners for the longest throw: Sophia, Hughie, Fiye, Summer, Seb, Jess Ava 
and Oli.  

 
 
Kitchen Easter Egg Competition 
To add to the celebrations, this year our kitchen ran an Easter Egg Hunt 
Competition. Well done to the lucky winners: 
 
Safah H, Primrose K, Oliver R, Isabella B, Samuel G, Summer L, Ellie M, Thomas L, 
Sol K & Laura B. 
 
   
 

Uniform 
After our Spring Break, children are invited back to school in their 
summer uniforms. Rather than wearing shirts, tie and grey trousers, 
skirts or pinafores, summer uniform includes the option to wear: 

• Blue and white gingham dress  

• Plain white or logoed short sleeved polo shirt (airtex type with 
collar)  

 
There is no change to the PE uniform the children wear 

• Navy shorts 

• House T-shirt [plain and in the colour of their House]; not coloured T-shirts or football tops etc.   

• Sports socks. 

• Trainers, suitable for either grassed or hard surfaces should be worn. [These can be the ones stored in school 
for playtimes. There is no need to supply more than one pair of trainers for school.]   

• A plain, or school logoed navy-blue or black tracksuit is also advisable for the colder days. 
 
Important reminders  

• For reasons of health and safety, sandals/open-toed shoes or jewellery should not be worn in school. 

• Long hair (shoulder length or below) should be tied back with a plain hair bobble or band. For those with short 
hair, a reminder that fully shaved heads or decorative tram lines are not permitted.  

 



 

Online Safety  
They might not be able to pinpoint its location on a map, and they might not fully 
grasp the historical and political drivers behind the conflict – but in this age where 
news, images and video can cross continents in seconds, many children are now aware 
of the terrible recent events in Israel. It’s a situation, of course, that could cause 
youngsters extreme distress and worry. 
 
Our #WakeUpWednesday guide contains some valuable pointers for supporting 
children to deal with upsetting content they’ve encountered online – whether that’s 
the attacks in Israel, ongoing worries over the environment, or something else 
entirely. Our tips will assist trusted adults in helping young people to process any 
negative emotions that they may be feeling. 
 
 
 

Menu 
Please see the school website for allergy menus.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.greasby-junior.wirral.sch.uk/parents/school-lunch-menus


 

Community Events 
 

  

 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Emma Ball, Headteacher 

INSET Days 2023-2024 
Monday 4th September 
Tuesday 5th September 
Friday 20th October 
Monday 8th January 
Friday 24th May 


